
PEARL HAND AND 
BODY WASH

A gently perfumed liquid
hand and body wash for

use in shower and
washroom areas

WARNING
Causes serious eye 
irritation. Keep out of 
reach of children. If 
medical advice is needed, 
have product container or 
label at hand. Read label 
before use.
IF IN EYES: Rinse 
cautiously with water for 
several minutes. Remove 
contact lenses, if present 
and easy to do. Continue 
rinsing. Get medical 
advice / attention

DIRECTIONS
Wet skin. Apply a small 
amount of Fingertens 
Pearl and massage into a 
lather. For all over body 
washing the use of a bath 
sponge is recommended. 
Rinse thoroughly.

INGREDIENTS
Aqua, Alcohol ethoxylate 
sulfated sodium salt, 
Cocamidopropyl betaine, 
Diethanolamine cocoate, 
Octadecanoic acid, 
2-hydroxyethylester, 
Parfum,
5-chloro-2-methyl-4-
isothiazolin-
3-one, 
2-methyl-2Hisothiazol-
3-one

Fingertens Pearl  
contains emollients and 
skin conditioners that 
leave the skin feeling  
clean and refreshed.
It contains no dye and 
is biodegradable.
For complete hand care, 
the use of Fingertens 
Skin Conditioner
and Fingertens Barrier 
Cream is highly 
recommended.


